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Objection and Concern for our Vacaville Community 

As a long-time Vacaville resident, I am writing to express my strong opposition to the 
proposed CORBY Battery Storage System at Kilkenny & Byrnes Road. I have lived in 
this community for many years, and one of the things I value most is the sense of 
safety, peace, and natural beauty that surrounds our neighborhoods. The idea of 
placing a large-scale battery storage system right in our front yard is deeply concerning. 
These facilities carry risks of fire, chemical leaks, and explosions, and it is unacceptable 
to place families, children, and homes in harmâ€™s way. Beyond the safety issues, 
such an industrial project would disrupt the character of our community, threaten the 
environment, and lower the property values that so many of us have worked hard to 
build. What makes this especially difficult is that residents have not been meaningfully 
included in the decision-making process, even though we are the ones who will have to 
live with the consequences. Vacaville is a special place, and we deserve better than to 
become the testing ground for a hazardous project like this. I strongly urge the 
California Energy Commission to reject this application and to seek out safer, more 
appropriate locations far away from residential neighborhoods. 


